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                                                                     10th January 2022 

Dear parents and carers, 
 

We want to welcome everyone back and wish you a Happy New Year! We hope that you have 

had a good break and managed to spend time with your friends and families. The children have 

come back to school enthusiastic to continue with their learning and we are excited for what the 

term ahead holds in store. Our classes will be continuing to access their life skills curriculum in the 

community and a number of classes have some lovely trips planned for this term. 

 

As you will have noticed we have already had some very cold and wet weather last week. Please 

could we ask that you make sure your child comes into school each day with an appropriate coat, 

jumper/ fleece and shoes. Please can you make sure all items of clothing including jumpers, hats 

and gloves are labelled with your child’s name as these things can go missing easily. In the case of 

severe weather warnings please keep an eye on the school website, Class Dojo & Tapestry for 

information regarding possible school closure. 

 

Before Christmas we had a number of bugs and illnesses circulating. If your child has sickness and/ 

or diarrhoea please remember they should stay off school for 48 hours. If your child is generally 

unwell, we would ask you consider if they should be in school or if they are better off at home. We 

are unable to administer Calpol/ paracetamol in school unless prescribed by the doctor for a 

specific reason.  

 

Please continue to look at Dojo/ Tapestry and view our School website for all our new themes, class 

news and what’s happening in our exciting lessons this coming term.  As always, you know you can 

contact me if you have any concerns.  

 

Finally, a quick reminder that we break up for half term on Friday 11th February 2022. 

 
 

Thank you for your continued support, and cooperation! 

  
 

Samantha Benson, Head Teacher 
 

Half Moon Lane 
Offerton 
Stockport 
SK2 5LB 
 
Tel: 0161 483 5045 
Fax: 0161 456 4220 

 
 

                   Headteacher: Mrs S. Benson, B.Ed., M. Ed. N.P.Q.H.  


